
                                        

 
 August 18, 2021 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE Symbol: TEJASNET 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540595 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

It has come to our knowledge that certain media / press have reported linking the business 
exposure of Tejas Networks Limited (the “Company”) with the recent adverse situation and 
developments in Afghanistan.  
 
In this connection, the Company voluntarily wishes to inform that, as on date:  

 
 There are no customer orders from Afghanistan that are pending for execution. 
 There are no outstanding receivables from customers in Afghanistan. 
 There are no Tejas employees located in Afghanistan.  
 There are no assets of the Company which are located in Afghanistan. 

 
We would like to inform you that to the best of the information available with the Management, we 
do not have any information/announcements to share with the Stock Exchanges under   
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 which have a bearing on the price/volume 
behavior of our scrip traded. 

 
We also like to add that we have been regularly intimating the requisite information having a 
bearing on the operation/performance of the Company including price sensitive information, if any, 
to all the Stock Exchanges where security of the Company is listed. However, we shall continue to 
keep the Exchanges informed on price sensitive information, if any. 

 
Request you to take the above on record and we shall be too glad to furnish any such further 
information in this regard. 
  

 Thanking you,  
 
 Yours sincerely  
 For Tejas Networks Limited 

   
 
 
 

 N R Ravikrishnan 
 General Counsel, Chief Compliance Officer  
 & Company Secretary 


